
Oxford Downs Changing room and showering 
facilities policy 

As an ECB affiliated cricket club, Oxford Downs have a Changing room and 
showering facilities policy. 

These guidelines apply to the arrangements made for adults, and children, using the 
changing and showering facilities.  

Children and adults must not use the same changing facilities at the same time.  

Best practice principles are adopted by Oxford Downs Cricket Club. 

These are as follows: 

 • All adults must not change, or shower, at the same time using the same facility as 
children.  

• Boys can use the first team changing room to change or shower, when it is free 
from all adults.  The team captain will ensure that the first team changing room is 
empty for boys to use, if they wish to change or shower. 

• Female adults or girls can have access to the umpire changing room and 
showering facilities, once the umpires have finished using it. The team captain will 
ensure that the umpire changing room is free for use by any female adult or girl 
wishing to use it.  

 • Due to the risks of inappropriate photography or filming, mobile phones must not 
be used in changing rooms. 

• If children are uncomfortable changing or showering at the club, no pressure should 
be placed on them to do so. It is suggested that instead that they may change and 
shower at home if they’d prefer to do so. 


